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October 25, 2023 

Dear Families, 

NJ State Law 18A:41-1 states that every school conduct one fire drill and one security drill each 
month. Additionally, it states parents to be informed when a non-fire drill is conducted. Today 
we practiced an evacuation drill. During an evacuations drill, students and staff exit the school 
building and walk to the park at Dahnert’s Lake. Once we arrive, attendance is taken to ensure all 
students have made it to our designated evacuation point.  We are proud students followed 
directions and listened to their teachers during this drill.  

Sincerely, 

Valerie Stewart 
Principal, GPPA 3 

 


